TOWN OF STRATHAM

INCORPORATED 1716

10 BUNKER HILL AVENUE * STRATHAM, NH 03885

August 1, 2023

Dan Goldner, Chairman
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St

Concord, NH 03301

Via e-mail transmission to ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov and via U.S. Mail

Subject: Submission of Stratham Electric Aggregation Plan to the Commission for Review and
Approval

Dear Dan,

In accordance with Puc 2204.01 Submission of Electric Aggregation Plans to the Commission for
Review and Approval, the Town of Stratham is submitting its Electric Aggregation Plan to the
Commission for Review and Approval. Our plan includes an opt-out default service program.
The Plan has been adopted by the Energy Aggregation Committee on July 11, 2023 and
approved by the Select Board on July 31, 2023. The Town has determined that the Plan
conforms to the requirements of RSA 53-E and applicable rules of the Commission. The Plan is
being submitted to the Puc before the Select Board submits it to Town Meeting for approval.
After Town Meeting approves or rejects the Plan, the Town of Stratham shall notify the
commission, department of energy, office of the consumer advocate and Unitil in writing and
by email of such final plan approval or rejection.

The responsible person to answer questions about the approved plan is the chair of the
Stratham Energy Aggregation Committee, Charlie Case. This person is authorized to request
information from utilities under these rules:

Charlie Case
e Town of Stratham, care of Karen Richard Executive Assistant

e 10 Bunker Hill Ave, Stratham NH 03885

e Karen Richard: 603-772-7391 x187, cell phone for Charlie Case 207-475-4465

e for Karen Richard: krichard@strathamnh.gov, for Charlie Case: CaseWalworth@aol.com

e URL of the website page for the CPA: https://www.strathamnh.gov/energy-aggregation-
committee




Other key contacts for Stratham:
e David Moore, Town Administrator, 10 Bunker Hill Ave, Stratham NH 03885, phone 603-
772-7391 x181, email; dmoore@strathamnh.gov
e Joe Anderson, Select Board member of the Stratham Energy Aggregation Committee, 10
Bunker Hill Ave, Stratham NH 03885, phone 978-360-0829; joea57 @gmail.com

Regards,
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Charlie Case
Chair, Stratham Energy Aggregation Committee

cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate
Department of Energy
Unitil (Community Aggregation)

Attachment: Stratham Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan





